
31st March 2020 

 

Dear ECMGG Candidate, 

It is uncertain how the ESHG Conference planned for Berlin, June 6-9, will go ahead.  Whatever 

happens to the conference, COVID-19 severely impacts our plans to run the ECMGG on June 5th at 

the same venue, mainly because of travel and other restrictions.  Reluctantly, but inevitably, the 

Examination Steering Committee of the ECMGG has therefore decided to cancel this sitting of the 

ECMGG.  

The examination will be rescheduled, most likely to run in conjunction with the ESHG Conference in 

2021.  When further details are known they will appear on the website:  https://www.uems-

ecmgg.org 

If you have paid your registration fee for this year’s exam you have the following options: 

1. Transfer to the next sitting of the ECMGG (no change in fee); we will contact you to confirm 

your application when the exam has been rescheduled. 

2. Request a full refund (in which case the bank transfer charges will be paid by candidates). 

If you would wish to defer sitting the exam beyond 2021, ie 2022 or later, you should request a full 

refund and apply again when the time comes.  

If you wish to have a full refund of this year’s registration fee: 

1. You must let us know by April 30
th
, 2020 (from May 1

st
 2020 this option will not be available). 

2. You must provide the following information about your bank account:  

Your name: 

Name of bank: 

Address of bank: 

Account number (IBAN): 

SWIFT / BIC code: 

 

Please send your decision and/or bank information to: ecmgg2020@gmail.com 

 

When all the banking information is collected the Treasurer will organise refunds after April 30
th
.  

 

Kind regards 

Examination Steering Committee 
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